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CANCELLED: Chester Creek Concert Series concert for July 25, 2023

[DULUTH, MN] Due to illness, Duluth Parks and Recreation announces the unfortunate
cancellation of tonight’s Jojo Green concert in the Chester Creek Concert Series.
 

The series will resume next Tuesday, August 1 at 6:30 pm with folk-country act Ross
Thorn. The City regrets any inconvenience caused by the cancellation.
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